
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                 
May 12, 2016            Contact:  Mary Beck    (608) 628-0757 
         mfbeck@charter.net  
 

Friends of Wabeno Plan for Busy Spring and Summer 
 
 
WABENO— The Friends of Wabeno are meeting on Thursday, May 12th at 7pm at the Wabeno 
Town Hall to review activities around the Statewide Open House on May 14th, the new Wabeno 
Park Pocket Guides and Wabeno Tour of Historical Buildings Guides, sponsorships of Sidewalk 
Museum Displays and an “Adopt a Boardwalk’ section.  
 
Updates will also be discussed related to the 2nd Annual Wabeno Art and Music (WAM) Fest, 
Phase 3 of the Boardwalk project and other potential improvements to Wabeno parks. 
 
If you are interested in helping with any or all of the Friends projects, please come.  If you can’t 
make the meeting, email mfbeck@charter.net or call 608-628-0757. 

“Many hands make light work!” 
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